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February 16, 2024 

 

Planning and Development Services Department 

City of Aurora 

15151 E Alameda Pkwy, Second Floor Suite 2300 

Aurora, CO 80012 

 

RE: Introduction Letter 

  

 

To Whom it may Concern, 

 

The purpose of this Minor GDP Amendment is to update the proposed PIP for Zante Street 

north of E Montana Place, south of existing S Gun Club Road, east of SH30 and west of 

Murphy Creek. The original PIP was created with an older version of City of Aurora’s 

standards, so this GDP Amendment updated the proposed road section of Zante St to 

meet the most up to date City of Aurora Criteria.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 303.519.3689 

 

Sincerely,  

 

CORE Consultants Inc. 

Jeff Killingsworth, PE 

jkillingsworth@liveyourcore.com 


